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Dear Andrew, 

Freedom of Information request: Successful Hydraulic Fracturing grants - ref PSU - 88 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request submitted on the 02 December 2014 in which 
you requested the following: 
 
Your Request: 
 
I would like to formally request the following information regarding Hydraulic fracturing (also 
hydrofracturing, hydrofracking, fracking, or fraccing); a well-stimulation technique in which rock is 
fractured by a hydraulically pressurized liquid: 
 
1) The total number of successful research grant awards in the area of  Hydraulic fracturing, 
between Jan 1st 2001 and 2nd Dec 2014, broken down by each year? 
 
2) The total value of successful research grant awards in the area of Hydraulic fracturing, between 
Jan 1st 2001 and 2nd Dec 2014, broken down by each year? 
 
3) The name of institutions successful research grant awards in the area of Hydraulic fracturing 
were made, and in each case their individual values and the date they were awarded? 
 
Our response: 
 
I can confirm that AHRC does not hold the information that you have requested.   
 
The Arts and Humanities Research Council (AHRC) was established in April 2005 as successor to 
the Arts and Humanities Research Board and is a British Research Council; non-departmental 
public body that provides approximately £102 million from the government to support research and 
postgraduate study in the arts and humanities, from languages and law, archaeology and English 
literature to design and creative and performing arts. 
 
The AHRC have had no successful research grant awards in the area of hydraulic fracturing, 
hydrofracturing, hydrofracking, fracking, or fraccing between Jan 1st 2001 and 2nd Dec 2014. 
 
For more information about the work of the AHRC, please visit the AHRC website. 
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I hope this answers your questions.  

If you have any queries about this response please contact me, or if you are unhappy with the 
service you have received in relation to your request and wish to request a review of our decision, 
please write to: 
 
The FOI Complaints Officer 
Information Services 
PSU 
Polaris House 
North Star Avenue 
Swindon 
SN2 1FL 
Tel: 01793 416000 
Email: foi@ahrc.ac.uk 
 
Please quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
If you are still not content with the outcome of the review, you may apply to refer the matter to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you 
have exhausted the review procedure provided by AHRC. The Information Commissioner can be 
contacted at: 
 
Information Commissioner 
Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 
 
Enquiry/Information Line: Between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday 0303 123 1113 or 01625 
545745 

Further information about the Office of the Information Commissioner can be found at 
http://www.ico.gov.uk/ 

Yours sincerely 
 
Carl Thompson 

  

Information Manager 
Professional Support Unit 
Working in support of Arts and Humanities Research Council, Economic & Social Research Council, Engineering & Physical Sciences Research Council 
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